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March 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 19 March 2021 
 
The Sixth Form Council is keen to continue with their annual Raising and Giving event in March 2021. 
The current climate prevents the usual whole school events that take place which we are hugely 
disappointed by as they bring the school together for a single cause. 
 
We have thought carefully about how we can raise money for our chosen charity but ensure 
students remain safe. The Sixth Form Council would like students on Friday 19 March to wear non-
school uniform for Parkinson’s UK. They are the national charity helping to fund ground-breaking 
research and life-changing services for people with Parkinson's.  
 
We are asking students for a £1 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day 
and ask that this be brought in and placed in the collection buckets on Friday 19 March.  
 
If your child has physical education timetabled this day, please can they wear appropriate clothing 
that will enable them to participate safely so this does not affect their engagement.  This includes 
appropriate footwear.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr S Blowers 
School Council Co-ordinator 
 
 
 
 
 

 


